
From: Steve Fedor [mailto:sfedor@optonline.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2008 2:22 PM 
To: ssl@energystar.gov 

Subject: Energy Star LED Street Light Criteria 

 

Dear Energy Star, 

As an electrical power systems engineer I am actively involved with lighting and 

energy conservation.  I recently reviewed the Proposed Category “A” Additions to the 

Program Requirements for Solid State Lighting Luminaires.   I strongly support 

Energy Star adopting the document.  The Zonal Lumen Density Requirements that all 

light be below 90 degrees on most of the fixtures (except bollards) are especially 

encouraging.   The below-90-degree requirement supports efficiency by only directing 

light where it is needed and will reduce the safety hazards of glare. 
 

Regards 

Steven Fedor 

69 Marsh Ave 

Sayreville, NJ 08872 

 


